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Our reference: BN-00885-2022 

Mr Bruce Wright 
Director 
Primex Field Days Pty Ltd 
By email: hq@primexfielddays.com 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Wright 
 
Thank you for your application for an exemption to enable interstate motor dealers to exhibit at a trade 
show in New South Wales.  
 
I wish to advise I have declared the Primex Field Days Show, to be held between 19 May 2022 and 
21 May 2022, as a ‘declared trade show’ under clause 5A of the Motor Dealers and Repairers 
Regulation 2014. 
 
Interstate dealers will be able to participate in the show without being required to hold a NSW motor 
dealers licence. The sale of motor vehicles (including towable recreation vehicles) is prohibited for 
interstate dealers at trade shows.  
 
The order has been published in the NSW Government Gazette and states the conditions that will be 
applicable to interstate dealers participating in this show. The Order is only applicable during the 
dates specified in the Order. The Order is attached for reference. 
 
You can proceed to advise interstate dealers that the above show has received the interstate dealer 
exemption. 
 
As the event organiser you are required to advise interstate dealers of the conditions of the Order for 
this shows. If interstate dealers do not comply with the conditions, then the exemption to operate 
without a licence will not apply to them. NSW Fair Trading inspectors may attend the trade show to 
ensure compliance with legislation.  
 
I wish you all the best for the event. If you have any concerns or questions, I encourage you to email 
Fair Trading at licensing.exemptions@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
The Hon. Eleni Petinos MP 

Minister for Small Business 
Minister for Fair Trading 
 
Date: 31 March 2022 

 

Encl. Ministerial Orders 
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